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April 17, 2010 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 
I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Mr. Valerio Oss, a truly 
fine visual effects artist. I have had the honor of having Mr. Oss in several of my 
classes and have witnessed his technical skill and artistic expression up close on 
many occasions. He has demonstrated both a strong command of the technical 
aspects of our craft as well as an excellent artistic eye which he combines 
masterfully to create powerful and effective visual effects shots. 
 
His scope of knowledge of the many aspects of visual effects is truly impressive 
and he would be a fine addition to any visual effects team as well as an ideal 
choice as a team leader and visual effects supervisor. It has been my pleasure to 
know Mr. Oss for three years now and I know him to be a hard working team 
player with a superb work ethic and excellent integrity. Any visual effects project 
lucky enough to have his touch would be doubly blessed.  
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
 
 
Steve Wright 
Senior Visual Effects Compositor and Master Trainer 
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